Workshop Session — October 20, 2015

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. for their
regular workshop session in the Graham County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street
Robbinsville, NC. All board was present.

1. Chairman Eller called the meeting to order and stated that the board was hosting an
appreciation reception for all EMS, Sheriff, Dispatch, Volunteers of the Rescue Squad and Fire
Departments. Chairman Eller expressed his sincere appreciation for all that is done by our
employees and members of our community.

2. Commissioner Williams stated everyone was an asset to the county and he appreciated
everything that the employees and volunteers did for our county. Commissioner Williams stated
that we have the best service and our employees and volunteers care for our people in a way
that he would put up against anyone anywhere. Commissioner Williams thanked everyone that
was in attendance and further stated that the reception was to show the commissioners
appreciation for all that the employees and volunteers do.

3. The commission board all agreed and thanked everyone for coming.

4. Chairman Eller adjourned the workshop session.
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